





#6

Week Commencing: 17.10.22

A busy week in more ways then one!

Our gas supply has needed to be shut off whilst emergency works take place. Our site remains safe, so we are open. We have running water. We will have a few days without hot running water. Many of our pieces of equipment that use hot water are run by electricity and are therefore not impacted and thankfully the weather is still mild and our classrooms are still at good temperatures. We are expecting this issue to be rectified over the next week.

The school photographer enjoyed their day with us on Tuesday capturing the photos of our amazing pupils—your child should have come with a card explaining how to order the prints if you wish too. Have a lovely weekend.

—Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

Upcoming Dates

21.10.22 Last Day of Term. Halloween fun! Staff and pupils are welcome to dress up to take part in

some spooktacular fun!

31.10.22 INSET DAY School closed to pupils.

2.11.22 Parents Evening

3.11.22 World Sandwich Day!

8.11.22 STEM Day (Science, Technology, Engineering, Maths)all classes will take part in a STEM activity.

11.11.22 Remembrance Day



Contacts

Does anyone have any links with a shop that sells bicycle/scooter helmets who may wish to donate a small selection or offer them to us at a reduced rate? We need adjustable ones!

Please let the Head or Office know if you are able to help!

Reporting absence

If your child is not going to attend school on any given day due to illness or any other reason, please call the school first thing in the morning to report the absence. The answer phone system is on overnight, so leaving a message before school will suffice. As a school we have a legal obligation to know where our pupils are during the school day. Without this information, we will need to ring you to locate our pupil. Letting us know alleviates the need for us to chase you. Thank you for you cooperation.

Personal Details

It is incredibly important that we are able to contact parents and guardians in the event of an emergency. Please make sure the school have your most up to date phone numbers and email addresses. If these change during the school year, please inform the office immediately.

Birthdays coming up William (Orange)

Have a great day!



"You can't pour from an empty cup—take care of yourself" – Anon









